Page 1 of 1

Sandra Wilson

From: toodmcld@aol.com

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 7:39 PM
To: Sandra Wilson

Cc: yupik @ alaska.net

Subject: HJR 16

Sandra,

HIJR 16 is critical to the Alaska SDVOB community as it pertains to the Federal Contracting arena. I
appreciate all the hard work being conducted by Rep Gott, you and his immediate staff in supporting
this important initiative. Keep pressin!

Thanks again

Ron Crowl

President/CEQ
C2iT Services, LLC

Job Hunting? Start with the companies that posted job openings this week.

3/24/2009



